From: jontardiff@aol.com

To: Exhibits HAGLU
Subject: Please support HB 2577
Date: Saturday, March 23, 2019 5:36:18 AM

Please allow people who are in the communities that are proposed to be annexed,
a full opportunity to speak about their concerns about annexation.

HB 2577 will give the home owners and business owners ample time (the full 3-years) to comment and
discuss the effects of annexation. Many home owners and business owners are denied this right now, so
HB 2577 is necessary to give them the same rights that others have.

Thank you,
Jon Tardiff

10930 NW 311 Ave
North Plains, Oregon 97133
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